

KENNETH M. COLE III
NICHOLAS S. NADZO
DAVID J. JONES
MICHAEL. A. NELSON
RICHARD H. SPENCER, JR.
LAWRENCE R. CLOUGH
ALAN R. ATKINS
RONALD A. EPSTEIN
WILLIAM H. DALE
JOSEPH H. GROFF III
F. BRUCE SLEEPER
DEBORAH M. MANN
LESLIE E. LOWRY III
PATRICIA M. DUNN

MICHAEL J. QUINLAN R. LEE IVY
R. LEE IVY
ROGER P. ASCH
FRANK K. N. CHOWDRY
NATALIE L. BURNS
SALLY J. DAGCETT
BRENDAN P. RIELLY
NICHOLAS J. MORRILL
SUZANNE R. SCOTT
LORAINE L. HITE
MARCIA G. CORRADINI
KATHLEEN T. KONKOLY
MARK A. BOWER
JENNIFER W. PETERS

Attorneys at Law
TEN FREE STREET
P.O. BOX 4510
PORTLAND, MAINE 04112-4510
(207) 775-7271 (Phone)
(207) 775-7935 (Fax)

www.jbgh.com

MERTON G. HENRY FRANK H. FRYE OF COUNSEL

RAYMOND E. JENSEN (1908-2002) KENNETH BAIRD (1914-1987) M. DONALD GARDNER (1918-2003) YORK COUNTY OFFICE

11 MAIN STREET, SUITE 4 KENNEBUNK, MAINE 04043 (207) 985-4676 (Phone)

(207) 985-4932 (Fax)

September 12, 2012

Via email and regular mail Ms. Maureen O'Meara Town Planner Town of Cape Elizabeth 320 Ocean House Road Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107

RE: Amended Minor Subdivision, Golden Ridge Lane

Dear Maureen:

This letter follows our conversation regarding Golden Ridge Lane LLC. The Plan was approved on June 19, 2012. The Plan is to be recorded within 90 days from approval. Because my client and his professionals are still completing the finalization of the Plan for sealing and recording, Golden Ridge Lane LLC is hereby respectfully requesting a 90 day extension to the time for completing the recording of the Plan, as allowed under the Ordinance.

I understand that this letter suffices to make this extension request. If there is anything further that we need to do, please let me know at your earliest convenience as I anticipate being on vacation this coming week.

As always, thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Very truly yours,

Leslie E. Lowry. III